
433 W. Van Buren St. Suite 410S 
Chicago, IL 60607

July 08, 2023 

Clerk’s Office 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429  

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY AND EFILE 

RE: Peerless Network of New Hampshire, LLC NHPUC Tariff No. 3 – Tariff revisions 

Dear Chief Clerk: 

Peerless Network of New Hampshire, LLC (“Peerless”) hereby submits an original and two 
copies of revised tariff pages for NH PUC Tariff No. 3.  This filing is also being e-filed.  This 
filing is being made to address the FCC’s rules related to Toll-Free Originating Access Service 
rates.  As a result of this filing, Peerless reduces the query rate for Toll Free Database Access 
Service.  This submission includes: 

• 6th Revised Page 2, Cancels 5th Revised Page 2

• 2nd Revised Page 80, Cancels 1st Revised Page 80 

The requested effective date for this tariff filing is August 2, 2023, the same date Peerless expects the 
corresponding interstate rate reductions to take effect.

Please date-stamp the extra copy of this transmittal letter and return in the enclosed postage-paid 
envelope.  If there are any questions concerning this filing, please feel free to contact me at (312) 
506-0933 or at regulatory@peerlessnetwork.com. Thank you.

Sincerely, 

_______________________________ 
Patrick Phipps 
Director - Regulatory Affairs 
 




